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5th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of Beech Class,

Beech Class Visit to Folkestone Museum — Thursday 19*" October

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming educational trip, which promises to be both engaging and
enriching for your child. As part of our science curriculum, Beech Class have been learning about ‘Fossils and Rocks’,
and we are pleased to have arranged a school trip to Folkestone Museum, to further explore this fascinating subject.

During a hands-on workshop called ‘Fossils and Rocks’, the children will have the opportunity to apply the
knowledge they have been acquiring in their science lessons. The workshop is designed to be interactive and
engaging, allowing the children to explore and discover the wonders of geology and palaeontology, in both a fun and
educational way. They will have the chance to handle real fossils, learn about different types of rocks, and gain a
deeper understanding of the Earth's geological history.

The children should wear full school uniform, with a waterproof coat and hat and gloves if needed, for a cold day.
They will need a healthy packed lunch, with a refillable drinking bottle. Your child will be required to carry their own
lunch and a small backpack would be ideal. Please can the children arrive at school for 8:30am.

The cost of the trip is £9, which includes access to the museum, a two-hour specialist workshop and transportation
via the schools minibuses. Please pay via the School Gateway app, under the payment ‘Beech Folkestone Museum
Trip’. Please pay in full by Friday 20" October.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Draper
Beech Class Teacher




